
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

PROCUREMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROLLING UNITS 

 

Precision Engineering Complex-PIACL intends to procure Environmental Controlling 
Units of approx. 20 Ton capacity for its Optics Division, which will be placed at designated 
locations.  

A well-established contractor registered in tax authorities with valid NTN certificate shall 
participate in the bidding process. Interested parties should visit the mentioned Site from 
15/4/2024 to 25/4/2024 during the office working hours i.e. 10:30 AM to 04:30 PM to 
estimate the scope of work and accessories required for installation of subject units. 

Sealed bids must be submitted with Pay Order of 5,000 (Non-Refundable) and 5% of the 
bid amount as security deposit (Refundable to unsuccessful bidder) on Prescribed Form. 
The bidding shall be carried out on single stage and single envelope basis (Only financial). 

Last date of submission of bids is 26/4/2024 at 2:00 PM at Precision Engineering Complex 
and will be opened on same day at 3:00 PM. 

Detail Terms and Conditions and Prescribed Form can be obtained from Manager Stores 
PEC Office during working hours. 

 

 

General Manager-PEC 
Precision Engineering Complex 
Contact: 021-99044578 / 99046068 
Email: gmpec@piac.aero 

 

 


